
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Edison Field Hockey Holiday Fundraiser 
October 6 – November 2, 2020  

 
 

Once again, we will be selling holiday wreaths, garlands, and centerpieces from 
Sherwood Forest Farms, located in Seattle, Washington. Items can be ordered and 
picked up locally (pick up date in early December) or shipped directly to the 
recipient. All products are guaranteed to be fresh. This is a great way to support 
our organization. 
 
 

MAKE CHECKS PAYABLE TO: EDISON Field Hockey​. (We cannot accept cash) 
Please provide a student e-mail address and phone number, as well as a parent 
phone number with any checks. Checks should be turned in to Patti Ostovarpour 
(Emily’s mom). 
 

Orders must be in by November 2, 2020.  Pick up will be at the Ostovarpour 
house: 20441 Camfield Ln, HB, CA 92646 the first week of December. (Exact date 
to be determined) If you are not available to pick up your order on that day, 
please arrange for someone else to pick it up. KEEP IN MIND THAT THESE ITEMS 
ARE PERISHABLE. 
 

 


